
After work with SweZam Wednesday 27th of April 2011, 6 pm 
We are happy to invite members of the Swedish-Zambian Association and other 

interested to an After Work with two special guests from Zambia, John Mwansa and 
Judith Chipanta, midwife students from University of Zambia. 

 
They are here as exchange students at Karolinska Institutet for three months and will 

talk about their experiences on working as midwives in Zambia, their education in 
Lusaka and differences/similarities to the education here in Sweden.

Come, get something to eat or have a drink together, get to know John and Judith, 
listen to their story and of course there is a lot of time for questions and discussions.

We meet at 6 pm at restaurant Ethio Star - on Saltmätargatan 19A 
(T-Rådmansgatan) in Stockholm. 

 
Restaurant Ethio Star

Saltmätargatan 19A
www.ethiostar.se/

 
 

Swedish-Zambian Association 
www.swedish-zambian.org 

 

Välkommen/Welcome!
 

We hope to see you there!
 

// Åsa (0709505900), Karin and Eva

http://www.ethiostar.se/
http://www.swedish-zambian.org/

